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Summary: 

At the meeting of the Board that took place in November 2022, the Board requested that 
an update be provided to the implementation of the Integrated Care Partnership relating 
to the implementation of the Integrated Care Partnership structure in order to ensure that 
all Board members are kept abreast of developments.

Recommendation(s)

The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to:

1. Review and provide feedback.
(i)

Reason(s)

Keeping the Health and Wellbeing Board informed of the status of the Integrated Care 
Partnership implementation gives all stakeholders an opportunity to contribute to its 
development.


